Garden Creek School

1360 Woodstock Road
Fredericton NB, E3C 1P3
http://gardencreek.nbed.nb.ca/
Phone: 506 453-5409 Fax: 506 453-7144

Principal Vice-Principal
Katherine Campbell Samantha Robichaud
“Once a Creeker, Always A Creeker!”

March 20, 2017

Dear Families,

The third and last term for the school’s milk program will run from Monday, April 3°, 2017
until Friday, June 16”, 2017. 1% white milk will be offered to students to enjoy with their

lunch each day of the week (except Wednesdays). The cost is $20.00. Please note that there
will be no milk on the last week of school (June 19%-June 23™).

If you wish your child to participate in this program, please forward your payment either by
cash or a cheque made payable to Garden Creek School, on or before Friday, March 24”, 2017.

If this notice presents a problem with payment, please contact the office to make alternate
arrangements and we will ensure that your child’s name is on the list.

Thank you.
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Student’s Name: Teacher:

T am remitting $20.00 for the period of April 3" until June 16™, 2017.

Mission Statement: Garden Creek School strives to provide a safe, caring learning environment where everyone
feels accepted and can develop their full potential.

Vision Statement: Garden Creek School students will develop the skills to become enthusiastic lifelong learners and
caring active citizens of their communities.
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